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Press Release, Zurich, Switzerland, 29 August 2017 
 

Head of Continuing Education Dr. Gabriela Maria Payer to leave Swiss Finance Institute  
by end of 2017 
Swiss Finance Institute (SFI) today announces that Dr. Gabriela Maria Payer, Member of the Management 
Board and Head of Continuing Education, will leave the institute by the end of 2017. After eight years at SFI, 
three of which as Chairperson of the institute’s Executive Education Advisory Board and five as Head of 
Continuing Education, Gabriela Maria Payer has informed the SFI Foundation Board that she wishes to leave 
SFI in order to focus on her own business, which she launched already in 2012.   
 
«With her longstanding commitment to our continuing education unit and its clients, her deep industry 
knowledge, and her clear vision of SFI Continuing Education’s future, Gabriela Maria Payer has 
successfully steered this important part of our institution through challenging times and has helped shape 
SFI into what it is today. On behalf of the Foundation Board and the Management Board, I want to thank 
Gabriela for her great contribution to SFI throughout the past eight years,» says Prof. François Degeorge, 
Managing Director of SFI. 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Dr. Markus P.H. Bürgi  
Chief Financial and Operating Officer  
044 254 30 95   I   Markus.Buergi@sfi.ch 

Swiss Finance Institute 
Swiss Finance Institute (SFI) strives for excellence in research and doctoral training, knowledge 
dissemination, and continuing education in the fields of banking and finance, as befits Switzerland’s 
international reputation as a leading financial center. Created in 2006 as a public–private partnership, SFI 
is a common initiative of the Swiss finance industry, leading Swiss universities, and the Swiss 
Confederation. For further information about Swiss Finance Institute, please visit 
www.SwissFinanceInstitute.ch. 
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